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Appeal to the international and regional  

community and neighboring States 

 
The Eritrean Liberation Front has stood up during the past period when the Coronavirus hit the globe, 

causing unprecedented human and economic losses in the world, especially in countries with advand 

capabilities in various fields of health and economy. It has continued to be unable to defeat the 

Coronavirus, which has claimed enormous human lives in two consecutive months, and the threat of  

 this pandemic continues to exist and threatens the lives of many. We have also followed the 

vigorous efforts of our young Eritrean youth in special camps in East of refugees Sudan and we 

know that what they are suffering to cover all the areas and areas of the refugees is beyond their  

capabilities and the support they received is not enough to cover those exposed to this pandemic. 

 

Today, we are facing serious life risks in the camps of our refugees and our people deployed in 

neighboring countries: We know that our brothers in these countries are doing their best, but the  

magnitude of the tragedy, if the virus becomes severe, is enormous. We therefore call upon all the  

national and Eritrean youth living abroad who can convey our voice and the voice of our people to the 

relevant international organizations to do their utmost to reverse this suffering and to address it as  

a humanitarian needs. While we thank our young people, who have taken initiatives in this regard,  

we call on them to reflect the magnitude of the suffering through all the means available to 

 international and Eritrean organizations, and we call on our brothers who are active in these 

 organizations to pay wide attention to the suffering of our people threatened by this pandemic inside 

and outside Eritrea. 

 

We ask God to help our people inside and our refugees in refugee camps to get over  this dangerous 

crisis. 

 

Good luck 

Executive Committee of the Eritrean Liberation Front 

26/4/2020 

 


